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New Orleans Lawyer Comments on Fifth Circuit’s Potential
Impact on FLSA Pleading Standard

News

8.31.20 

In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Michelle Anderson comments on a pending Fifth Circuit wage-

and-hour case that could impact the pleading standard for future FLSA claims. Michelle explains

that the Fifth Circuit currently makes it “relatively easy” for workers to survive motions to dismiss,

but she notes that the outcome of this particular case could make survival of dismissal claims more

difficult as it could “potentially raise the pleading standard for an FLSA case.”

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).
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